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ARMY GAME CANCELLED

For the second year in succession Gloucester Rugby Club's fixture
with the Army has had to be cancelled because of wintry weather.

The decision to call off tomorrow's game was taken this morning,
when Kingsholm was still covered with snow to a depth of two inches
and there seemed little prospect of a thaw coming in time to leave the
ground fit for play.

The Army had asked to be informed of a decision, one way or the
other, by an early hour today as their players are drawn from all parts of
the country and even from Scotland.
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